
 1 

Grant Gazette 
At Grant Elementary WE Learn the Way, To Know the 

Way, To Show the Way! 

 

February 2025 

Grant Elementary School 

425 West Upham Street 

Marshfield, WI  54449 

Student Academic Competitions:  Excellent Enrichment Events for Students! 
 
During the month of January, Grant Elementary upper elementary aged 
students have the opportunity to compete in two academic competitions, 
the Spelling Bee and Battle of the Books. Please refer to page _ of this 
newsletter to see the Grant students who emerged victorious in the school 
Spelling Bee. The Battle of Books competition continues this week with 
those student winners being acknowledged in next month’s school 
newsletter. The Grant Elementary staff are SUPER PROUD of all of our 
students who participate in these academic competitions; they are all 
WINNERS!   
 
The top place winners in both the competitions will move forward in 
competing at the regional and state levels. The students and staff of our 
school would like to wish our Grant Elementary student academic 
competitors the best of luck!  

 
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Jeff Damrau 
Principal, Grant Elementary 
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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

February 4  2:50 Cribbage Club    
                      3:30 Parent/Teacher  
                      Conferences 
 

 

February 6   3:30 Parent/Teacher  
                       Conferences 
February 7  Randy Peterson;gymnasium 
                      10:00 Grades K&1 
                       1:15 Grades 2&3 
 
February 11   100th Day of School 
 2:50 Cribbage Club 
  
 
 

February 12 Abraham Lincoln’s birthday 
 
February 15  Susan B. Anthony’s birthday 
 
February 16  Read-a-Thon starts 
 
February 17  NO SCHOOL 
 
February 18 2:50 Cribbage Club 
 
 

February 25  2:50 Cribbage Club                      
                        6th grade only 
 
February 27   6B/6R grade field trip to 
 school forest 
 
February 28   6H/6D grade field trip to  
 school forest 
 

 

 

A Note from your Assistant Principal 

 

Preparations have already begun for our 
state testing season coming up in March 
(The Wisconsin Forward Exam). 

 

Students in grades 3-6 will be taking 
this state assessment at Grant starting 
the week of March 24th; just after 
Spring Break. 

 

If you are trying to schedule 
appointments for your child, please 
consider going around the testing times 
for your child’s grade level: 

 

March 24—April 25 

Third Grade: 8:15-9:15 a.m. 

Fourth Grade 10:00-11 (Wilhelm/Heckel) or 
12:00-1 (Ponshock/Hagman) 

Fifth Grade 1:00-2:00 

Sixth Grade 8:15-9:15 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Banser-Assistant Principal  

(715)384-4747 

Ext.2611 
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Registration for Next School Year 

 

• Verify your information in Skyward Family Access, Request 
Changes. Log into Family Access as the Student Info tab allows you 
to update and submit changes for district approval at any 
time. See request changes registration letter for directions.      
Students are automatically enrolled from year to year. 

• If you will not be returning to the School District of Marshfield 
in September, notify us of the city, state, and school where you 
will be moving through the Family Access Contact Us tab in the 
upper right corner or through your school office as soon as you 
know. 

• If you have moved during the school year or will be moving    
before the start of the new school year and want your child to   
remain at the school they are currently attending OR if you are   
requesting your    student attend a school other than their    
neighborhood school for the upcoming school year, complete the 
Intradistrict Student Transfer Request found on Family Access    
under Online Forms, due by March 1. 

Students currently in public 4K will be placed at their           
neighborhood school for kindergarten. Children not attending   
public 4K may submit online enrollment for kindergarten through 
our website www.marshfieldschools.org, January 27-February 7. 

Students entering 4K may submit online enrollment through our    
website www.marshfieldschools.org, January 13-24. 

• Current 6th grade students will receive further information from 
Marshfield Middle School.  

• Open house information and teacher placement will be in Family   
Access in mid-August. 

http://www.marshfieldschools.org
http://www.marshfieldschools.org
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     2nd Quarter Great Students 

Kindergarten 1st Grade 

2nd Grade 3rd Grade 

4th Grade 
5th Grade 

6th Grade 

Absent day of awards 

Not pictured: Danika J. Evelyn B. 

Kinslee Z. 
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Margo and a Connor were the top 
two spellers that will represent 
Grant at the regional spelling bee 
in Wisconsin Rapids on February 
18.  
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